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RE: Case Number 14-1297-EL-SSO 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St 
Columbus, OH 43215 

May 19, 2015 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing this letter to express my concern over the continued use of coal-fired 
power in Ohio. Please make every effort to reduce the pollution from coal-fired 
power plants, specifically by making investments in renewable energy. Do not raise 
my rates In order to bail out these utility companies that wish to keep polluting the 
air my children breathe. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 
Nick Brumm 
8139 Thicket Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45255 
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